Important News !

To all MEEFX clients,

We are writing to inform you that, after careful consideration and coordination with our regulators,
we have decided to voluntarily dissolve MEEFX LTD.

As an immediate measure, we have stopped opening new accounts and have stopped accepting new
deposits and positions. If you currently have open positions on any of our platforms, we kindly
request that you close them as soon as possible. On September 5, 2024, we will close all remaining
open positions and then shut down our trading servers completely.

After closing open positions, we urge you to withdraw funds from your MEEFX accounts by
September 8, 2024. Please note that our financial position is very strong and there is no risk to your
deposits.

We appreciate your understanding and please let us know if you have any questions. Sincerely,

MEEFX

http://www.meefx.com/

September 8 2024 All our staff have been disbanded, the company is not carrying out any activities.

This news has also been sent to all our client emails on September 4 2024.
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